
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed); Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed)
Subject: RE: Call for Papers for 2nd NIST PQC Workshop
Date: Thursday, December 13, 2018 11:51:31 AM

I’ve made the change (and Lily’s other suggested changes). Thanks!
 

From: Chen, Lily (Fed) 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 11:51 AM
To: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed) <lawrence.bassham@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed)
<dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Call for Papers for 2nd NIST PQC Workshop
 
Larry, I believe it was Dustin’s question not mine. I agree with you though.
 
Lily
 

From: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed) 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 11:47 AM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>; Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Call for Papers for 2nd NIST PQC Workshop
 
One note on Lily’s comments related to the “limited to 15 pages”. We had discussed allowing for
longer submissions via appendices. That way the base paper would be limited to 15 pages, but they
could provide additional information in appendices. That way the reader wouldn’t feel required to
read a 40 page paper. I’m envisioning a lot of tables, charts, and possibly implementation details as
samples of things that may be put into appendices.
 
Larry
 

From: "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Date: Thursday, December 13, 2018 at 10:22 AM
To: "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>, internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: RE: Call for Papers for 2nd NIST PQC Workshop
 
Hi, Dustin,
 
Attached please see my comments. About the timeline, I think we can review the submissions in 4
weeks (or shorter). There is no problem to push the submission deadline to June.  If we can send the
acceptance note to the authors before July, would they have enough time for travel arrangement?
Even for visa application, I think they have enough time.
 
Lily
 

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) 
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Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 12:13 PM
To: internal-pqc <internal-pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: Call for Papers for 2nd NIST PQC Workshop
 
Everyone,

         In addition to our 1st Round Report, we also need a Call for Papers for our 2nd Workshop.  I’ve
attached a first draft.  Please respond with any suggestions/edits, etc.   Two main points:

I’ve listed several possible topics, but I’m sure I missed some important ones
We need to look at our timeline.  We’ll announce in January, and tweaks are due by April 15
(based on what we decided at our last meeting).  In order to give us enough time, we
probably need our deadline in the Call for Papers to be in May.  Is this enough time for people

to do analyses on the 2nd round candidates and submit to us?
 
Let me know.  Thanks,
 
Dustin
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